
From: Don Scott-Horne  
Sent: 22 October 2021 14:06 
To: Planning 
Subject: 122 Haverstock Hill 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
Camden must make alternative plans for the trees of Heaven on Haverstock Hill, to fell them would 
be outrageous, !! surely making room in the wall for them would be more sensible when the 
environment needs trees more than ever ! 
 
Regards 
Don Scot-Horne flat 2 124 Haverstock Hill 
 
 
 


